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Environment and international trade 

The General Assembly, 

Recallinq its resolution 45/210 of 21 December 1990 on environment and 
international trade, 

Welcoming Trade and Development Board resolution 393 (XXXVIII) of 
4 October 1991 on the contribution of the United Nations Conference on Trade 
and Development, within its mandate, to sustainab?s development, in which the 
Board, inter alia, reaffirmed the importance of an integrated perspective of 
environment and development in order to tackle successfully the root causes of 
underdevelopment and environmental degradation and achieve the objective of 
sustainable development in all countries, 

1. Welcomes the efforts of the United Nations Conference on Trade and 
Development to increasingly integrate the concept of sustainable development 
in its ongoing work, and encourages the Secretary-Gereral of United Nations 
Conference on Trade and Development to pursue that process; 

2. Stresses the importance of the contribution of the United Nations 
Conference on Trade and Development, within its mandate, to the preparatory 
process for the United Nations Conference on Environment. and Development anti 
the follow-up to the United Nat.ions Conference on Environment and Development; 
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3. Invites the Secretary-General of the United Nations Conference on 
Trade and Development to take the necessary action to pursue and expedite, 
where appropriate, the studies and other work requested in paragraph 7 of 
Trade and Development Board resolution 393 (XXXVIII), taking into account what 
is being done by the secretariat of the United Nations Conferilnce on 
Environment and Development in this area, so that they may id addition 
contribute effectively, within the mandate of the United Nations Conference on 
Trade and Development, to the preparatory process for the United Nations 
Conference on Environment and Development an& its follow..up. 
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